
Planning Report September 2013

Applications

Over the four week period there has been five applications to the CEC planning 
authority:

• Agilent Site - application for approval of matters specified in 11/00995/PPP 
QDCC will be submitting our comments on this by 27th September

• Alteration of existing loft space at Shore Road

• Renewal of consent for residential development at Avon House, Loch Road

• 2 applications for an extension at Dundas Home Farm - 1 as List category B and 
another identical application as List category BDELE

Decision List

The authority granted five applications and one refusal(which was granted the 
following week) also there was on Permitted Development

• Alterations to a property at Easter Dalmeny - was refused but then granted 
the following week

• Sea defences for Barnbougle Castle

• Erection of chamber over electrical equipment - Permitted development

• Punch Taverns signage

• Home extension - Ashburnham Loan

• Alterations to flat at 2 High Street

One application was withdrawn by Agilent Technologies 11/01162/FUL
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